Troop 649 Meeting Minutes
January 9, 2023

Attendees: Tony, Nik, Paul, Mike, Barb, Alicia, Noelle, Robert, Jared

Nik voted to approve the December minutes and Paul seconded the motion. The minutes were approved. 

Treasurer – Aimee
Balance is $24,802.60. The report was sent out to all leaders and scouts. Paul will work with Aimee on condensing the list of scouts due to changes in the charter. 

Secretary – Tina 
No report.

Senior Patrol Leader – Robert
The planning meeting was last night. Robert would like more scouts to contribute during these meetings, we will work on participation. The mixed patrols are working and we are seeing everyone working together. 

Scoutmaster – Paul
We finished the plan for 2023. All dates are loaded into the Scoutbook calendar. The Christmas Party went well. Big Sky Ski Weekend was this past weekend. Woodbadge training is open for those wanting to attend. Wilderness First Aid Training is also open. Discussion was held that the troop will pay for the WFA course and the student/attendee will pay for their CPR certification. 

Unit Commissioner – Andy
No report. There is an article in Boys Life about being a commissioner if anyone is interested. 

Cub Scout Coordinator – Noelle
Pack 3649 crossover is February 11th from 12:00-3:00 and there are two scouts that will join the troop. Pack 3648 crossover is February 27th at 6:00 and we are expecting three scouts to join the troop. Paul will be absent from the Court of Honor, Mike said he will come and help if needed. 

Outdoor Activities – Tony
No report. 

Advancements – Alicia
Two scouts sitting for advancements – Chris for Star and Max for Tenderfoot.

Fundraising – Paul
Fundraising is going very awesome! We need to talk to Council about sending popcorn money to the troop. Apparently, there is some money at Council that needs to be credited to the scouts (online sales). Council is requesting that the money is left there, but the Committee would like that money in the troop account because we track expenses on our credit card, not the Council account. 

Training Coordinator – Nik
No report.

COR Representative
No report.

Troop Rules Revision – Paul
We handed out five copies of the Troop Rules with changes highlighted in red. The two biggest changes are campout fee coupon and allow earbuds during sandbags. Some other changes are to remove the coupons for dues, since they are paid automatically and regular statements are sent out to adults and scouts. The troop reaches out to all participants for balances that need to be paid. After hearing all changes, Noelle made a motion to approve the Troop Rules with the changes and Nik seconded the motion. The motion passed.
